
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: September 18, 2017

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, David Patch, Jonathan Hebert

Visitors: None

Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 03:30 PM.

The Selectmen and Lynn Jones, AA, met at Lucy Lumber/Hardware (1RT016-105-L10) to do a site 
visit in reference to some possible zoning violations. 

Police Chief Christopher Keaton stopped in to check on a purchase order he had submitted for Officer 
Michael Chapman to take an online computer class that is dealing with the deaf. The Selectmen 
approved the purchase order.

Selectman Hebert requested that Chief Keaton put in writing the date, time and conversation that 
occurred when Officer Tyler Eldridge spoke to him concerning his resignation from the department.

The Selectmen signed checks, reviewed building permits and correspondence throughout the meeting.

There will not be a Selectmen’s meeting on Monday, September 25, 2017.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 04:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


